
Barnhill does their Best! Better Every Single Time.
Lightning News for the week of November 7th – 10th.
                                 The theme for the month of November is “Courage.”
“Courage is what it takes to stand up and speak; courage is also what it takes to sit down and listen.”     ~ Winston Churchill ~
This is a short week with the Remembrance Day holiday being on Friday, November 11th.
Thank you so much to everyone for their generous support. We delivered all the donations today. We as a school have helped to keep some of community members warm with the socks and bellies full of all the non-perishable food donations. Way to go Lightning!
Very important information for grade 8 students and their families: 
The fundraiser selling of Kiwanis Calendars is going very well. This fundraiser will run until Thursday, November 17th. 
If you have any questions, please contact Mrs. Graham at krista.grahm@nbed.nb.ca
For the Quebec Cultural trip all grade 8 students brought home an information letter and the first payment of $100.00 is to be completed on Cashless Schools. Thank you.
The month of November is “Movember” ~ this awareness of prostate cancer and some of our staff will be growing mustaches in support of on-going research for a cure.
We have healthy breakfast items every morning for all students.
There is no hot lunch or canteen this week since there is NO school on Friday.
A few reminders to students and families:
We are a closed campus; students do not leave the school unless signed out by a parent/guardian. Students are not allowed to walk to the local establishments at lunch or after school if they are a bus student.
All students who travel on a bus, must travel on their own bus! There is NO switching of busses, which means you cannot travel on a friend’s bus to go to their house. Thank you this is a District rule.
We need your help! We are doing Paper Mache in Art and we would appreciate any newspaper or small boxes. If students could bring in some of these items and give them to Ms. Dennis our Art teacher, this would be most helpful.
On Thursday, November 10th we will have a Remembrance assembly here at Barnhill Memorial School starting at 10:00 a.m. You as a community member are certainly welcome to attend. Thank you.
Athletics and Activities:
Badminton tryouts start next week. Each tryout will go until 4:30 p.m. Here is the schedule:
Monday, November 7th – Grade 8 Boys
Wednesday, November 9th – Grade 8 Girls
Thursday, November 10th – Grade 7 Boys
Please listen to the announcements next week for tryout dates for grade 7 girls and of the grade 6 students.
Ultimate Frisbee will be on Tuesday, November 8th until 4:30 p.m.
Congratulations to both our boys’ and girls’ soccer teams to a season well played and thankyou to Mr. Duff and Mr. Savoie for being the coaches. All athletes, if you have not done so; please return your jerseys. Thank you.

On the Horizon:
PSSC is on Tuesday, November 15th from 6:00 – 7:00 p.m. in Room 28. All are welcome.
Next week is four-day week for students, there is no school on Friday, November 18th ~ this is a professional learning day for all staff.

Thank you,
From all the staff at Barnhill Memorial School

 



